
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Marina Coast Water District – Proposed Changes in Water  

and Wastewater Capacity Charges  

for Central Marina and Ord Community Service Areas 

 

Notice is hereby given that Marina Coast Water District (MCWD) will hold a public hearing at the 

following date, time, and place on the above subject:   
 

August 17, 2020, at 7:00 pm  

 

Due to Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-29-20 and recommendations on 

protocols to contain the spread of COVID-19, staff and Board members will be attending 

the August 17, 2020 meeting remotely from various locations and the meeting will be 

held via Zoom conference. There will be NO physical location of the meeting. The public 

is strongly encouraged to use the Zoom app for best reception.  

There may be limited opportunity to provide verbal comments during the meeting. 

Persons who are participating via telephone will need to press *9 to be acknowledged for 

comments. Members of the public participating by Zoom will be placed on mute during 

the proceedings and will be acknowledged only when public comment is allowed, after 

requesting and receiving recognition from the Board President. Public comment can 

also be submitted in writing to Paula Riso at priso@mcwd.org by 5:00 pm on Friday, 

August 14, 2020; such comments will be distributed to the MCWD Board before the 

meeting. 

Prior to the meeting, participants should download the Zoom app at: 
https://zoom.us/download  

A link to simplified instructions for use of the Zoom app is: 
https://blog.zoom.us/wordpress/2018/07/03/video-communications-best-practice-guide/ 

This meeting may be accessed remotely using the following Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89639956822?pwd=aG5jYm9TVGlrazg2am94Nm5FYjRRdz09 
Password: mcwd0817## 

To participate via phone, please call:  

1-669-900-9128; Meeting ID: 896 3995 6822 Password: 8251538900 

In accordance with Government Code Sec. 66016, oral or written presentations may be made on 

the proposed changes at the public hearing.  MCWD proposes to change its water and wastewater 

capacity charges in order to continue to operate and improve MCWD’s water and wastewater 

facilities for its Central Marina and Ord Community (former Fort Ord) service areas and to comply 

with Water Code Section 31007.   

Availability of Public Data on How the New Capacity Charges were Calculated.  A water, 

wastewater and recycled water capacity fee study, including information on the estimated costs to 

provide the services for which the new proposed capacity charges would be levied and the revenue 

sources anticipated to provide those services, has been prepared by Bartle Wells Associates, an 

independent consulting firm.  The fee study may be viewed at www.mcwd.org or at MCWD’s 

offices at 11 Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933.   

If you need special assistance to participate in this public hearing, please contact MCWD at (831) 

384-6131.  Notification 48 hours prior to the hearing will enable the District to make reasonable 

arrangements to ensure accessibility to this public hearing. [28 CFR 35.102-35.104 ADA Title II] 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
 

Michael Wegley, District Engineer 

Marina Coast Water District, 11 Reservation Road, Marina, CA  93933 

 (831) 384-6131  
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